
To whom it may concern, 
  
This is just a short submission to say: 

1. I agree with and fully support a deposit system; 
2. the proceeds of such a scheme could inject significant funds into environmentally and/or 

socially beneficial programs; 
3. I believe that the majority of spending on such drink bottles is optional spending and so it 

should not be a unreasonable burden to people. 

Regards, 
  
Greg Hardy 


